
Deacons & Elders 

will meet


 September 3rd

6:30 PM & 7:00 PM


Office Hours:  Monday - Thursday 9:00 AM - 3:00 PM & Friday 9:00 AM - 12:00 PM - (540)949-8670

E-Mail: office@westwaynesboro.com Website: www.westwaynesboro.com 


YouTube: West Waynesboro Church of Christ

Facebook: West Waynesboro Church of Christ 


OUR MISSION: Pointing People To Jesus


OUR VISION: To build disciples of Christ that will develop 
disciples of Christ and to be a church that is pursuing God, 
extending compassion and building community. 
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West 
Waynesboro 

Witness
2024
Registration is now open for the 16th Annual 
Ladies' Fall Retreat held at Camp Overlook in 
Keezletown, near Harrisonburg!  The dates 
are Friday, October 18th and  Saturday, 
October 19th. 


Transportation is provided, the lodge is handicapped accessible and time with 
the Lord and fellowship with your sisters in Christ is guaranteed! We have an 
awesome speaker this year, Amber Parker, from Advanced Native Missions. 

	 The cost is $75 per lady, which includes lodging and meals.  Invite your 
friends from other churches, all are welcome!   There are scholarships 
available if needed. Grab a registration form from the Mickey Center and get 
signed up ASAP.

  	 If you are unable to join us on the mountain, you can participate by 
being a prayer partner with one of the ladies who is attending, just see

Cathy Miller to get assigned a partner!

The church office will 
be closed on Monday, 

September 2nd for 
Labor Day! 

Faith Promise Mission Sunday,
September 22nd

Dave Hatfield,
from Polish Christian Ministries will 

be our guest speaker during the 
worship service. 
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 Vision Leak Member’s Moments

Can you think of anything that leaks, where the leaking is a 
desirable trait of that thing? What I mean is, have you ever 
heard of “leaking” as a good thing? When your refrigerator 
leaks that is typically a bad sign. If your faucet leaks, or your 
toilet leaks; these are indicators of a future catastrophe waiting 
to happen. 
However, when making wine the fermentation process can 
create pressure in the barrel and causes wine to seep/leak out. 
A path is then developed where oxygen enters in and enhances 
the flavor and body of the wine being made. 
We are all like wine barrels, filled with God’s plan and vision for 
our lives. When the pressure increases the gospel of Christ and 
the vision of God should leak out of us. As it does, the 
genuineness of what is inside of us will grow more rich and 
more desirable. 
Every month I want to remind you of the vision and mission of 
this church. I pray that the vision for WWCC leaks out of you as 
the pressure of excitement and joy increases within you. God 
has a mighty work prepared for us. He is filling the barrel and 
preparing the place where we will seep out and share this 
vision with everyone we meet.

To develop disciple-making disciples of Jesus Christ, as 
we pursue the Lord, engage the community with 

compassion and unity, and see lives transformed by the 
love of God through his loving church.


Love, Pastor Herb

Thank You Sunday School Teachers

               Colossians 3:16

“Let the message of Christ dwell among you richly 
as you teach and admonish one another with all 
wisdom through psalms, hymns, and songs from 
the Spirit, singing to God with gratitude in your 
hearts.”


I wanted to extend my heartfelt gratitude for the 
dedication and passion of our Sunday School 
Teachers. From the wee ones to the adults, your 
wisdom and patience has truly made a difference 
in our church’s spiritual growth. Thank you for 
investing your time and energy in the studying and 
then the teaching of the valuable lessons that will 
stay with us for a lifetime. Your impact is 
immeasurable. I cannot remember who quoted 
this but, “A good teacher is like a candle – it 
consumes itself to light the way for others.” 
 
                                     Anonymous



       Church Work Day            
      Saturday, September 14th 

@ 9:30 AM
Rain date: Saturday, September 21st 

@ 9:00 AM 

A list of tasks and suggested tools is 
at the Mickey Center.

Questions?  Contact Tim Simpson.

Faith Promise Mission

Commitments


Thank you to everyone 
who made a Faith 
Promise Missions 

Commitment for 2024.

Total committed is 

$23,460.00!

Have A Prayer Request?


As a church, we would love to 
join with you in lifting up your 

request or concern to our Great God! If 
you have a prayer request, you can call or 
email the office, or let us know on the 
back of your Connection Card. Note: If 
you would like it shared with the church, 
please check the box, 

“I would like this prayer request printed on 
the weekly prayer list.”

Stay Connected!
     
Sermons, updates, newsletters and 
more can be found on 
westwaynesboro.com


Ladies Bible Study

All Ladies Are 

Invited!

This group meets on 

Thursdays, from 10:30 AM to 
12:00 PM in the 

Fellowship Hall.


             


Whether you are just deciding to follow Christ 
or have been following Christ for years, if you 
have never been baptized, baptism is for you! 
If you would like to take this next step, come 
forward during the invitation at the end of the 
service, email office@westwaynesboro.com, 
call the church office or indicate your desire 
on your connection card. 


Email office@westwaynesboro.com if you need 
more information.

          Prayer Breakfasts


Men will meet @ Golden Corral 

Saturday, September 14th @ 8:00 AM. 


All men are welcome! 

 Ladies will meet @ Panera Bread 


Saturday, September 14th @ 9:00 AM. 

All ladies are welcome!

 Caring 
Connections-

Grief Support Group
 Will meet on 

Wednesday, September 11th @ 
Sunset Park @ 1:00 PM.  

If anyone would like to meet at 
the church and ride in the 

church van, Tim Simpson has 
agreed to drive.  Please let me 

know before September 8th.  
Questions? Contact Judy 

Forehand @ 540-241-0839.

 Helping Hands 
Food Pantry

Our food pantry is 
open every 2nd & 4th 

Monday from 9:30-11:30 AM. 
Donations can be placed in the 
bin, located by the restrooms.
Suggested donation for 
September is snacks.

         Missions Team Meeting                             
             

          Tuesday, September 24th 
       @ 7:00 PM

      

ONLINE & MOBILE GIVING 

AVAILABLE


We offer Gyve as an online 
or mobile giving option. You 
can give online through our 
website or by downloading 
the free Gyve App.

To download the App:

• Download Gyve from 

Google Play,

the  iTunes Store or scan 
the QR code.

Prayer Meeting

Wednesday, September 4th


@ 10:30 AM & 5:30 PM

Please join us for our 

prayer meetings on the 1st  Wednesday 
of  every month at the church. 

mailto:office@westwaynesboro.com
mailto:office@westwaynesboro.com
mailto:office@westwaynesboro.com
mailto:office@westwaynesboro.com


Serving in September:

PREPARING COMMUNION      

Emma Houghton


USHERS	 	     

Lyle Fitzgerald & Lewis Gurkin


GREETERS                              

Bob & Karen Beegles


NURSERY (Infant - 2)

September 1st:  Barbara Zimmerman

September 8th: Tina Critzer & 

                          Rodney Yankey

September 15th: Angie Critzer

September 22nd: Karen Beegles

September 29th: Brenda Taillon

     

WEE WORSHIP/CHILDREN’S CHURCH

1st Sunday - Bev Hite

2nd Sunday -

3rd Sunday - Tina Critzer

4th Sunday - Brenda Taillon

5th Sunday -


COMMUNION SERVERS

Team 3: Jeff Gurkin, Mike Harlow, 

Jim Kitchen, Lawrence Motley, 

Dick Moyer, Tim Simpson

           

   Sunday School 9:15 AM

Worship 10:30 AM  


Office Hours 

Monday - Thursday 9-3 & Friday 9-12 


WEST WAYNESBORO 

CHURCH OF CHRIST

2212 CORTLAND ST.


WAYNESBORO, VA 22980


Phone:(540)949-8670

Email: office@westwaynesboro.com


Website:

WWW.WESTWAYNESBORO.COM


Newsletter Preferences

This newsletter can be picked up at the Information 

Counter/Mickey Center in the church lobby, viewed 
on the church website or received by email. To 
receive by email, contact the church office or indicate 
your desire on your Connection Card.
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